
76th
STREET

The Milwaukee County Department of 
Transportation is scheduled to begin 
reconstructing S. 76th Street (CTH U) 
from W. South County Line Road to 
S. Creekview Court. Construction is
anticipated to begin May 5, 2025, with a
scheduled completion in the fall of 2025.
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• S. 76th Street (CTH U) is scheduled
to close long-term to traffic from
W. South County Line Road to just north
of S. Creekview Court.

Access will be maintained to businesses 
and residences.

PROJECT BRIEF
Reconstruction Project
W. South County Line Road to S. Creekview Court

APRIL 2025 76TH STREET TO CLOSE LONG-TERM

DETOUR ROUTE

• Motorists are encouraged to use
W. Rawson Avenue, I-94/41 North-South,
and County Road K to get around the
closures.

BEGINNING MONDAY, MAY 5:

STAY UP TO DATE!
For additional information, or if you would 
like to be added to the S. 76th Street (CTH U) 
distribution list to receive future project 
updates, please contact Athena Kuhl at 
akuhl@kapurinc.com

It is important to be safe in the 
construction work zone.
Thank you for your patience!


